
New Day Christian Ministry  
Minister’s Retreat 2016 

 

We are proud to announce our second annual Pastor’s Retreat!! 
 

Over the years we have come to realize the many pressures 

pastors and their families face from day to day in ministry and 

in their personal lives. It is our desire to provide this unique 

opportunity for pastors and their families to come together to 

minister to one another and to be ministered to. We hope that 

we will see you, or your pastor, and your/their family for this 

very special ministry to these men and women of God.  

 

This year’s retreat will be held:         

Nov. 10-12 

at Laurel Lake Baptist Camp in 

Laurel, Kentucky 
 

Over the years the camp has 

provided great opportunities for 

folks of all ages to come to a place where they can grow closer 

to God and one another. The director of the camp is a long time 

friend of David’s and has given us a very special rate.  
 

The cost of this year’s retreat is $70 per person. This covers all 

expenses including lodging and meals. Children 2 and under 

are free.  
 

We are hopeful that our fellow brothers and sisters in the Lord 

will be willing to support this ministry to pastors with a special 

gift to offset the cost for them and their families wishing to 

attend.  
 

To register for this year’s retreat visit: 

http://newdaycm.org/mensretreatemail2016.pdf  
 

Or contact us at 937-307-0694 or david@newdaycm.org.  
 

All pastors must preregister to attend.  
 

See you real soon!!!  

              Special Request  

David and I would like you all to be praying 

with us about several things: going on a 

furlough with a family of 5 requires vehicle 

space; space for luggage, a projector screen, 

Joannah’s play pen bed, and of course 3 car 

seats of various sizes. This means we will 

need a vehicle bigger than a compact car. If 

you and your church group could begin 

putting the word out to everyone that a missionary family is 

looking to use an RV or van for furlough, that would be helpful. 

If an RV isn’t available to us then acquiring a 

van would be our next option. A moderate 

sized RV would really be the ideal solution; as 

most of you know we have 3 highly energized 

children and staying with people while we 

travel isn’t always easy. We know God 

already has a plan already in place and knows 

how our needs will be met, whether it be 

through an RV or a van and really patient and 

hospitable people willing to open up their 

homes to our unique family! 
 

  This is our most urgent need at the moment; our next need 

would be that speaking dates at churches begin to get filled and 

that God would have His hand upon our schedule. Traveling 

across States from church to church, homeschooling, and making 

it back to Ohio for my doctor visits will be tricky to juggle. We 

also ask prayer also for safe travels.  
 

Thank you so much and God bless you, 

Heather Ingram    

www.newdaycm.org 

http://newdaycm.org/mensretreatemail2016.pdf

